Maine Mountain Power, L.L.C.
57 Ryder Rd
Yarmouth, Me. 04096
207-847-9323

December 12, 2005

Ms. Marcia Spencer-Famous

Maine Land Use Regulation Commission
22 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0022

Ms. Lisa-kay Keen

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0017

Dear Ms. Spencer-Famous and Ms. Keen:

Maine Mountain Power, LLC (MMP) is pleased to submit this permit application for the
proposed Redington wind farm.

This single permit application incorporates a request for a Land Use Regulation
Commission (LURC) re-zoning, a LURC Application for Non-Residential Development
(Supplement S-2), a LURC Application for Wetland Alterations (Supplement S-3) and
an application for a permit from the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP)
under the Site Location of Development Law.

Since this application was drafted over a period of time, it refers extensively to
Redington Mountain Windpower, LLC or "RMW.” On November 7, 2005, Redington
Mountain Windpower, LLC signed a lease with Maine Mountain Power, LLC. (Maine
Mountain Power, LLC is a joint development LLC set up by Endless Energy
Corporation and a subsidiary of Edison Mission Group. There is more information
about these companies within the application.) While RMW continues to own the
land, Maine Mountain Power LLC, the project owner, is requesting the permits.
Based on our discussions with you, we have not gone through the entire document
and replaced all of the RMW references with MMP,

Thank you for your review of this application. We look forward to working with LURC
and DEP on this project.

Sincerely,

)2

Harley Lee;
President, Endless Energy
Corporation, a member of MMP



